26TH WEEK IN

ORDINARY TIME

THE WORD OF THE WEEK IS:

PRUDENCE

PARISH NEWSLETTER

All Saints is within the parish of Our Lady and All Saints, which includes St Philip Neri Catholic Church (Mansfield), St Joseph's Catholic Church (Shirebrook), St Patrick's Catholic Church (Forest Town), and St Teresa's Catholic Church (Warsop). Our parish priest, Canon John Kyne, and assistant parish priest, Fr Liam Carpenter, are also a valued part of our school community. You can find Mass times and other parish news in the parish newsletter via the link below.



FORM TIME PRAYER

Each week, our students come together for Form Time Prayer, a chance to share and celebrate in faith. You can explore the latest resources through the link below.



CELEBRATIONS IN THE CHURCH THIS WEEK...

SUNDAY

Twenty-Sixth Sunday of the Year

MONDAY

Saints, Michael, Gabriel and Raphael, archangels (Feast)

TUESDAY

Saint Jerome, priest and doctor (memorial)

WEDNESDAY

Saint Thérèse of the Child Jesus, virgin and doctor (memorial)

THURSDAY

The Holy Guardian Angels (memorial)

SATURDAY

Saint Francis of Assisi (memorial)

'Jesus bent down and wrote with his finger on the ground. And as they continued to ask him, he stood up and said to them.

"Let him who is without sin among you be the first to throw a stone at her."

JOHN 8:7









26TH WEEK IN

ORDINARY TIME

THE WORD OF THE WEEK IS:

PRUDENCE

EXCITING THINGS COMING UP...

29th SEPTEMBER

175th Anniversary of the Nottingham Diocese

6th OCTOBER

Bishop Patrick's visit to All Saints

13th OCTOBER

Year 11 Retreat Day including Mass in St Philip Neri Church

15th, 16th, 17th OCTOBER

Flower Festival at St Philip Neri Church

SR SUSAN'S GOLDEN JUBILEE

On Saturday 20th September, Sister Susan celebrated her Golden Jubilee - 50 Years of ministry as a Presentation Sister - with a Jubilee Mass at St Philip Neri Church. The celebration was sensational, filled with music, dance, diversity and joy. A letter from Bishop Patrick was read out to Sister Susan, congratulating her for all she's achieved and for her significant contributions to the Diocese of Nottingham. We sent cards and gifts on behalf of the school communities to give thanks to Sister for all she gives of herself to our young people, schools and parish. Congratulations Sister Susan on this momentous milestone!

-By Liam, Y12





FEEDBACK

We'd love to hear your thoughts on chaplaincy in our school. Your feedback helps us to grow and shape the ways we support the faith life of our students and community. Please take a moment to share your views using the feedback form linked below.

FEEDBACK FORM

PRAYER REQUESTS

Our school prayer tree is a special place where we lift up the intentions of our community. If you have a prayer request, we would be honoured to include it-please share it with us using the link below.

PRAYER REQUESTS







